
 
 

from Tom Lawson MA (Oxon), Headmaster 

 

Eastbourne College   

Headmaster’s House     

Old Wish Road    A Limited Company 

+44 (0)1323 452320  Eastbourne Marlborough House  Registered in England 

Headmaster   headmaster@eastbourne-college.co.uk East Sussex Old Wish Road, Eastbourne No. 115408. Registered 

Tom Lawson MA (Oxon)  www.eastbourne-college.co.uk  BN21 4JX  East Sussex BN21 4JY  Charity No. 307071 

  

 

19 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following the Regulatory Compliance and Educational Quality Inspection which took place at the start of June, the 

report is now available on the College website. 

 

We should be justly proud of this report. To summarise, we met all of the standards in the Regulatory Compliance 

Inspection and we achieved the top grading of ‘excellent’ in the two key outcomes in the Educational Quality 

Inspection. There is no higher grading possible than we achieved across the inspections. 

 

The report overall demonstrates that we enable pupils to be themselves and achieve their best. This is something 

we strive to deliver every day, encouraging children to be independent and find their own superb; it is satisfying to 

receive such a positive external validation and acknowledgment of your children’s achievement.  

 

Among many positive comments, the inspectors noted: 

 

Pupils are enthusiastically committed to achieving academic success and do so 

 

Pupils’ communication skills are excellent; they speak articulately, debate confidently, and apply these skills 

effectively across the curriculum 

 

Pupils demonstrate remarkably high levels of self-confidence, self-reliance and resilience 

 

Pupils have very purposeful and supportive relationships with each other and across the whole school 

community 

 

Pupils have great respect for the diversity of the school community 

 

Many of you were involved directly in the inspection process through your completion of the parent questionnaire 

and I would like to thank you for your overwhelmingly positive endorsement. The relationship we have with parents 

is so important. 

 

While I am delighted to be sending this report, we will not be complacent and will continue to be forward-thinking 

about improvements and enhancements that can be made. 

 

Have a wonderful summer.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Tom Lawson 
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